
To our Congregational Care Team member, Alice Ruffin, who sent out birthday and

anniversary cards to our members and friends in April.
 

To our Palm Sunday Servers: Kathy Bretl, Shandy Roehrig, Mike Spalding, and Bill Bond.
 

To Jennifer Dimmer and the Fellowship Team for providing warm cinnamon rolls, a

treasured tradition in our church, on Palm Sunday morning. The to-go boxes of cinnamon

rolls were especially appreciated!
 

To our Maundy Thursday Servers: Readers- Tyfani Ulicki, Bill Bond, Maile Thompson, Jeff

Ulicki, Shandy Roehrig, Addie Chandler, Elaina Perez, Jennifer Dimmer, and Ken Matthews.

Choral Quartet- Barb Bahr, Brett Dimmer, Tracy Greymont, and Mike Spalding. Pianist- Sherri

Melichar. Ushers- Mike and Sherrie Dimmer.
 

To our Good Friday Servers: Readers: Jackson Bergin, Andrew Arthur, Ken Matthews, and

Don Niederfrank. Soloist: Phil Stepanski and Pianist: Kai-i Tien.
 

To our Easter Sunday Servers: Readers: Jeff Ulicki and Don Niederfrank. Easter Brass: Brett

and Jennifer Dimmer, Lydia Linendoll, and Jamie Karrels. Pianist: Sherrie Melichar. Worship

Leaders: Jeff Ulicki, Kitchie Allen, and Don Niederfrank. Ushers: Louise Mollinger and David

Franks and Claude and Jana Zimmerman.
 

To all those who contributed Easter items to Lighthouse Youth Ministry for their Easter

basket mission project benefiting Family Promise and “Egg My Yard” fundraiser to benefit

Lighthouse's future endeavors.
 

To Jane Spalding for preparing fresh palms for congregants on Palm Sunday, arranging

altar flowers in celebration of Easter, and arranging the fresh pots of flowers throughout the

sanctuary and Narthex for Easter morning.
 

To Don Niederfrank for helping to facilitate the 10-week Lenten Book Study.
 

To Pete Chandler for being the parent helper and driving the Confirmation Class to Holy Hill

for their mission experience.
 

To the Church School Leadership Team: Shandy Roehrig, Tina Olson, Dawn Rychtik, and

Jennifer Dimmer for serving cake at Fellowship Hour on April 30 in celebration of the last

Church School class for the program year. We thank each of them for their dedication and

enthusiasm leading our Church School kids!
 

To Bill Bond, Joe Mueller, Claude Zimmerman, and Gary Tackes for the countless hours

spent trouble-shooting the areas that took a power surge hit around the church from the

power outage last month and dealing with the AT&T Technicians for changes made to our

telephone and internet service.
 

To our April Counters: Ken Matthews, Kathy Bretl, Phil Stepanski and Tracy Bretl, Bev and

Joe Mueller, and Joe Rychtik.
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